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Summary of the Minutes of the Executive Meeting
June 12th, 2004, St. Johns, Newfoundland

Present:  Mike Coons (student representative); David Dozois, Chair; David Hodgins, Past-chair; Catherine Lee, Secretary-Treasurer; Kerry Mothersill, 

 Review of conference

· Pre-convention workshop

13 people were registered, 10 attended. Feed-back forms indicate high level of satisfaction.

· Public lecture
It was agreed that the lecture had gone well; attendance at 23 people was disappointing; we discussed strategies for advertising including liaising with university media relations departments.

· Michael Vallis workshop: well-received and well-attended.

· Pat McGrath keynote: inspirational and well-attended;

· Master clinician: excellent attendance. Well-received. It was agreed that we should require 1.5 hours for the master-clinician presentation;

2005 Conference Planning

· We brainstormed about potential presenters including:

· Media coverage of public lecture is essential

· Essential that master-clinician slot be extended to 1.5 hours. 

Special Projects

We talked about the importance of consulting the membership for their ideas about special projects to promote psychology.

Membership of the executive

As efforts to recruit a sixth new member to the executive have been unsuccessful, Kerry Mothersill agreed to assume the role of secretary-treasurer and Catherine Lee agreed to assume the role of chair-elect.

